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UIC Sustainable Mobility Workshop
What: 

UIC Sustainable Mobility Workshop at the 11th UIC Sustainability Conference
When: 
08:30 on June 17, 2010 (joint opening with all parallel workshops)
Where:
Colegio Oficial de Medicos (Medical College) Santa Isabel, 51, 28012 Madrid

Objectives/expected output: 

· Define key focus areas for the rail sector and UIC members within sustainable development in connection with the development of the UIC Sustainability Strategy (which will take place the next years). 
· Prepare the rail sector’s input to the Stakeholder Dialogue Conference and Workshop: “Sustainable Mobility & Transport - Contributions and measurement of Railways” in September in Potsdam

Content:

The workshop will inform about the background of the UIC Sustainability Declaration and the Indicator Guideline. It shall provide a basis to exchange experiences and discuss key sustainability focus areas for the rail sector and UIC members within sustainable development.
The workshop will provide input for the UIC Sustainability Strategy (5 years process foreseen), as well as the external stakeholder dialogue conference and workshop: “Sustainable Mobility & Transport - Contributions and measurement of Railways” taking place in September 2010 in Potsdam. 

If you want to know more about the background for the content of the workshop, you can read more on the next page. 
Speakers:

UIC Sustainability Reporting Guideline, Josefine Dogs, DB AG

About the EEA’s Transport Scenarios 2050 process, Peder Jensen, EEA 
More speakers to be announced
Important about speakers! 
The workshop will be kept in an informal style and people will be encouraged to share their views without having being announced as speakers. 
Background:  

· UIC Sustainability Declaration and Indicator Guideline
[image: image1]With the new approach of the UIC Declaration and Guidelines on Sustainable Mobility and Transportation, the rail sector will be able to differ between/focus its sustainability messages towards different stakeholders, and to compare its sustainable performance with other economic sectors, in particular with competitors such as road transport and aviation. The Declaration provides a concrete tool to communicate the rail sector’s contribution and commitments to sustainable development towards external stakeholders, with the Indicators Guideline supporting the reporting and continuous improvement of the sustainability performance of the rail sector. 
The Declaration thus supports the development of the UIC Sustainability Strategy. 

· UIC Sustainability Strategy (to be developed)
In 2010 UIC has presented the Rail Environmental Strategy towards 2030 and 2050 with the sub-title “Moving towards “Sustainable Mobility”. This strategy has a clearly technical environmental and European focus. The next steps of the sustainability work of UIC will be to clearly define what are the major sustainability issues and priorities for the rail sector beyond 2010,and from there develop the UIC Sustainability Strategy. The strategy process is foreseen to take place during the next five years.  
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